
December 8, 2022 
 
To: The Zoning Board of Appeals, Town of Belmont, MA    
 
Re: 5 Williston Road, Belmont, MA  
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and members of the ZBA:  
  
We had submitted a Special Permit application and cover letter to request approval to convert 2 
commercial units to 2 residential units, as per our submitted plans.  On July 11, the ZBA unanimously 
voted in favor of the application.    
  
The written decision indicates that we have a special permit to convert one unit and we are requesting 
the ZBA to clarify the issue.  
 
 
Regards,  
John and Lalig Musserian 
7 Greybirch Circle, Belmont, MA  02478 
 


